
Welcome Back
Tuesday 29th August, 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope you have all had an enjoyable summer break, and managed some valuable family
time. At Princeville, we are all looking forward to the new term and as usual the teachers
have been working hard to plan lots of exciting learning experiences for all our pupils.

I just have a few items that I want to share with you before your child’s return to school.

School Return

School will open on Monday 4th September for all pupils. The doors will open at the usual
time of 8:45am and close at 8:50am. Staff will be outside in the morning to direct you to
where you need to go if you are unsure.

Don’t forget: Be on time, at quarter to nine!

Welcome Meetings and Classes

We have planned a teacher welcome meeting for every year group, this will give you an
opportunity to meet your child’s class teacher and find out what learning looks like for them.

Below is also a reminder of which adults are teaching where.

Class Welcome Meeting Teacher

Talking Twos Ongoing in classroom Miss Davies, Mrs Robinson,
Mrs Gazi

Nursery Ongoing in Classroom Mrs Whitehead, Mrs Kauser,
Mrs Malik, Mrs Akhtar, Mrs
Bedford

Reception: Shaw Wednesday 12th July 2023 Miss Kauser, Mr Miah



Reception: Dyson Wednesday 12th July 2023 Miss Westerman, Mrs
Asghar, Mrs Rafiq

Year 1: Turing Wednesday 6th September
2:30pm (Dining Hall)

Mrs Chapman, Mrs Day,
Miss Pandor

Year 1: Lovelace Wednesday 6th September
2:30pm (Dining Hall)

Miss Rukhsar, Miss Greaves

Year 2: Ibn Sina Wednesday 6th September
2:30pm (Dining Hall)

Miss Campbell, Mrs Ahir,
Mrs Sidat

Year 2: Hawking Wednesday 6th September
2:30pm (Dining Hall)

Mrs Kaur, Mrs Raja, Mrs
Belhaj

Year 3: Mozart Thursday 7th September
2:30pm (Dining Hall)

Mrs Yunas, Miss Fatima, Mrs
Bi

Year 3: Beethoven Thursday 7th September
2:30pm (Dining Hall)

Miss Brice, Mrs Akhtar, Miss
Hussain

Year 4: Curie Friday 8th September
2:30pm (Dining Hall)

Mrs Riaz, Mrs Nawaz

Year 4: Newton Friday 8th September
2:30pm (Dining Hall)

Mr Mayat, Mrs Hussain

Year 5: Forster: Tuesday 5th September
2:30pm (Dining Hall)

Mrs Hussain, Miss Abbas

Year 5: McMillan Tuesday 5th September
2:30pm (Dining Hall)

Mrs Parveen, Miss Farooq

Year 6: Bronte Monday 4th September
2:30pm ( Dining Hall)

Mrs Barrett, Mrs Bhatti, Mrs
Saleem

Year 6: Wordsworth Monday 4th September
2:30pm ( Dining Hall)

Mrs Stott, Mr Taylor, Mrs
Hussain, Mrs Saleem

New Canopies

We are extremely excited with the work that has been completed in both the Early
Years/Key Stage 1 and the Key Stage 2 playground with the new canopies that have been
installed. These will offer protection from all weathers and ensure our pupils have access to
a comfortable and enjoyable outdoor space in all weathers.

Uniform

It is really important for pupils to arrive at school in the correct uniform. Uniform shows
we’re a community and part of a team. I have included a reminder for you below.



Our everyday school uniform is the following:

● Grey Sweatshirt with our academy logo
● Purple polo shirt with our academy logo
● Grey full-length trousers or grey skirt
● Purple-checked Summer Dress
● Grey Tabard Dress
● Black shoes

For Year 6 only

● Grey Blazer with our academy logo; or
● Grey V-neck jumper with our academy logo
● A white collared shirt
● Grey full-length trousers or grey skirt
● Grey Tabard Dress
● Black shoes

P.E Uniform

● Purple Sweatshirt with or without our academy logo (please re-use current jumpers
for this purpose)

● White polo shirt with or without our academy logo
● Black tracksuit bottoms
● Trainers

This information is also available on the school website.

We are looking forward to seeing all pupils return on Monday 4th September, looking smart
and ready to start the new term.

Regards,

Naureen Majid
Acting Headteacher


